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Oakwood 
Primary School 

Sandpiper Road  SOUTHAMPTON  SO16 8FD 

oakwoodlive.net 

info@oakwoodlive.net  

Phone: 023 8074 2345      Fax: 023 8074 2346 

 

 

Achieving Excellence Together 
 
Headteacher:  Ian Taylor, BEd (Hons) NPQH  
Chair of Governors:  Judy Short 

 

8 February 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re:   Cedar Class Assembly 
 

We would like to invite you to join us for our Class Assembly on Tuesday 14 
February 2017 at 9.05 am in the KS1 school hall.   
 
Please enter the school hall, via the small hall entrance (KS1).  The door will be opened 
for you from 9.00 am. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.   
 
Yours sincerely 
   

 
 
Rachel Raven 
Cedar Class Teacher 
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